
Celebration Assembly Summary 30.9.2022 

 

Learner of the Week 

 

Wrens: Ivy for excellent sorting skills in Maths this week.  
 
Robins: Lincoln for his increased focus during carpet time.  
 
Swifts: Rory for putting in so much effort into all areas of his learning.  
 
Kestrels: Olly for using effective figurative language in descriptive writing.  
 
Owls:  Markus for showing increased diligence in his learning.  
 

Golden Rules (Be safe, Be positive, Be kind)  

 

Wrens: Finn for having such a positive outlook when playing with others during independent 
learning time.  
 
Robins: Izzy for her positive approach to learning and the kindness she has shown to her peers. 
 
Swifts: Kira for being such a positive member of the class.  
 
Kestrels: Dylan for being a kind member of Kestrels and holding the door open for others.  
 
Owls: Joseph for always having a positive attitude to his school work.  
 

Learning Behaviours (Ready, Resilient, Responsible, Resourceful, Respectful, Reflective)  

 

Wrens: Ava for being resilient by settling well in every morning.  
 
Robins: Marley for being ready to learn and applying his phonics learning in his writing.  
 
Swifts: Peta for being a resilient learner in Maths.  
 
Kestrels: Reece for being ready to learn in all lessons.  
 
Owls: Nathaniel for consistently showing he is ready, resilient and responsible.  
 

 



Lunchtime cup 

Wrens were the class of the week at lunchtime for trying hard to keep the dining area clean and 
tidy.  

Attendance 
 
Swifts had the highest attendance this week with an amazing 99.67%. This is their third week in a 
row. They just pipped Kestrels at the post, so well done to Kestrels too!  We do understand that 
absence is illness is unavoidable, sadly we have some children being taken on holidays in term time 
and missing their learning. On Monday we will be awarding our certificates for children with 100% 
attendance for September.    
 
Wrens: 98.52% 
 
Robins:  95.17% 
 
Swifts: 99.67% 
  
Kestrels: 99.23% 
 
Owls: 96.07% 
  
Outside achievements 
 
Our Year 5 children went to PGL this week from Monday to Wednesday. Their group leader, Bee, 
awarded certificates to all children for successfully completing the course. Well Done to Henry, 
Emelia, Oz, Emma, Violet, Henry, Jacob, Oakley, Reece, Rudy, Megan and Nathan. Thank you to 
Miss McDonald and Mr. Dawson who led this trip. Staff give up their time to make these 
experiences possible and I am sure the children who attended and their parents would join me in 
thanking them.  
 
Jack in Robins has achieved his 10 metre swimming certificate.  
 
Henry M in Kestrels and Eliza in Swifts have completed their Doodle Maths and Doodle English 
challenges.  
 
 
 
 


